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Most of my recent activity has been around prepping to roll out the Strategic Plan 
Blueprint.  At various meetings (including this Senate meeting!) the Strategic Plan 
Coordinating Committee has been discussing, finalizing, and introducing the Blueprint 
structure to various groups and stakeholders across campus.  Discussions around 
Strategic Plan implementation will culminate this year with a Town Hall meeting at the 
end of the semester. 
   
I have also been working with Dean Oberlander on upcoming World Café events to 
discuss the establishment of a Faculty Development Center on campus.  We are looking 
for broad input as we determine the design and functioning of this critically important 
new program. 
 
At the system level, discussion by the various Senate chairs has focused on how 
different campus presidents have communicated to their campuses about the 
impending faculty strike, as well as conversations about how impaction is playing out 
across the various campuses. 
 
 
 
 


